
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-01173

From:
Sent:
To:

Subject:

Alan <at-p@cox.net>
Wednesday, January 20, 2010 9:26 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
new proposal USD/CHF

I am trading Forex for myself and I do not agree with the new proposal. I think that 100:1 is the right margin.

Thank you,

Alan,
(310) 980- 0373
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